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Christopher Reeves

45-D, Napoleon Encl,

Paul Harrison Rd,

Baltimore, Maryland

June 16, 2012

Dear Chris,

I miss you a lot. It has been a long time since we met last time. 

I still thank God that he gave me such a great friend like you. I remember the support I always got from your side – if it was not you, then it would not have been possible for me to achieve whatever I have today in my life.

You were and will always be the guiding light for me. And, I realized it very soon that I was lucky to have you as my best friend.

Jen told me that you are facing some difficulties presently. I was surprised that you didn’t share it with me. So, you decided to keep it personal? But, then what friends are for?

It hurts me when my best friend does not share his problems with me. You were always there for me and now, I want to be of help to you, be it of any kind.

I know that you are a strong person and you are definitely going to get out of whatever your problem is, but still you should have told me about it once.

Please do not keep it to you only. I will come to your home tonight and you will have to tell me everything. 

Warm Regards,

Daniel
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